
April 2, 2019 

City of Carson 
Dr. Maria Slaughter, Ed.D. 
Director of Public Works 
701 E. Carson Street 
Carson, CA 90745 

Dear Dr. Slaughter: 

Pursuant to the Street Sweeping Agreement, Amendment No. 1, Section 2.3, effective 
July I, 2019, Nationwide Environmental Services would like to request a 3.8% cost 
of living increase per the annual consumer price index. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your 
consideration. 
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